
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

                  

 
29th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Following our recent parent survey, a number of you highlighted that you would like further 
information on supporting your children learning phonics and early reading skills. As such, 

we would like to welcome you to an informal parents meeting on Friday 9th December 
directly after school drop off at 8:45am.  At the meeting, Mrs Totman will share with you 
the skills children need to become readers and our approach to teaching phonics.  We will 

also explore the different ways in which we hear children read in school as well as providing 
some top tips on how you can support your child at home. 

  
We really hope you will be able to attend this important session and ask that you complete 
the slip below and return it to school to help us to provide sufficient handouts and 

refreshments. Please also indicate if you would like information about a specific area. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs. Totman 

 
   …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Teaching Phonics and Early reading skills 
Meeting for parents – 9th December 2022 

 
I would like to attend this meeting 

 
 
I would like more information about _________________________________________ 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

 
Signed  ………………………………………………..    Please print name  …………………………………………… 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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